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Johnson-Brock School Board hears updated on addition

(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education met Monday evening.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler updated the Board on the building project planning.
Currently they are working on the sidewalk, ramps and grading plans.

A meeting will be scheduled after the first of the year to review those plans. A
target date of February has been selected for construction documents with a bid
date of March 16. The estimated cost for the building project is $2.7 million.

School Board members Paul Moerer and Terry Benham were presented eagle

plaques in appreciation of their years of service to the Johnson Brock School and
Board of Education as their terms come to an end.
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